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Sociedade Mineira De Terapia Intensiva (SOMITI)

Rua Do Ouro, 136 7º Andar, Serra

Belo Horizonte- MG, Minas Gerais  30220-000

BRAZIL

Dear Dr. De Carvalho,

As president-elect of the Society of Critical Care Medicine, I am pleased to appoint you to serve as member of the FCCS Obstetrics 
Committee. Your appointment will be for a three-year term (2022-2025) starting at the 2022 Congress, and concluding immediately 
before the 2025 Congress. The 2022 chair is Scott A. Harvey, MD, MS, FACOG; the staff partner is Patricia Micek. Pursuant to 
SCCM policy, committee members must maintain an active SCCM membership status of Professional or Select to serve on a 
committee.

Committee Description: Develops program content using a variety of learning modalities to provide basic critical care training in 
caring for critically ill and injured obstetric patients.

Each year, all SCCM committee, work group, and task force members are required to complete the Volunteer Code of Conduct and 
Conflict of Interest, Assignment of Rights Disclosure Policy. If this form is not completed by the deadline, it will adversely 
impact your ability to serve on the committee. We will contact you soon with instructions for completing these forms. 

A self-directed online training program has been developed to prepare SCCM’s volunteers for their service in the Creative 
Community. This program will provide insight into volunteer duties and provide background on SCCM’s history, processes, and 
policies. It is important that all members of SCCM’s volunteer workforce complete this free program to make the most of 
their volunteer time and efforts. Please enroll in the program at https://store.sccm.org/detail.aspx?id=VOLUNTEERON1.

Enclosed are the roles and responsibilities of committee chairs and members. If a committee meeting is scheduled during the 
upcoming Congress, you will receive further information from your staff partner. You are also welcome to communicate directly with 
me or the committee staff partner if you have questions about your committee or your role.

We deeply appreciate the volunteer commitments made by our members and the value they add to our Society. We are fortunate to 
have an active membership, and we realize that you may have been appointed to a committee other than your original choice 
because of high interest in certain areas of the Society. We are grateful for your dedication to SCCM and ask that if you are unable 
to fulfill your committee duties, please immediately notify your staff partner. As a volunteer organization, we rely on our engaged and 
enthusiastic committee members and leaders who are devoted to enhancing our critical care programs and products.

I very much look forward to our working together to further the goals of the Society and the practice of critical care.

Sincerely,
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Sandra L. Kane – Gill, PharmD, MSc, FCCM
SCCM President-Elect
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